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U.S. Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo will travel to New York on Friday,
July 20, 2018.

Secretary Pompeo will meet with Ambassador Nikki Haley and members of the
United Nations Security Council, as well as Republic of Korea Foreign
Minister Kang Kyung-wha and the Japanese Ambassador to the UN Koro Bessho, to
discuss the latest on the DPRK. The Secretary will also meet with UN
Secretary-General António Guterres to discuss a range of issues, including
preparations for the UN General Assembly High-Level week in September and UN
reform.
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